
From: Marcus, Eric
Sent: Thursday, May 13,2010 5:01 pM

To: Rooney, John
Subject: Thanks & A Request

John,

Thanks very much for promptly putting up new signs around the work being done at 18th & Wisconsin. I think
they will prevent accidents and serious injury and appreciate your help.

I-lrave a request regarding the intersection of 18th & Clark. It is a dead end intersection in my district.
Woodland Alloy who is on the NE corner requested a stop sign at the SE corner of l Sth and Clark because cars

are coming northbound-on Clark (which dead ends into 18tÐ ãnd because visibility is very limited there have a
number of close calls' R&B Grinding owns the property on the SVy' corner and my business is on the NW
corner.

I do not request nor do I want any special treatment because of my business. And even from our brief meetings I
know you would not treat me any differently than anyone else.

I have attached emails (below) from Woodland Alloy and R&B Grinding requesting the stop sign. Here is a
picture of the intersection:


